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Issued: February 18, 2022 
Notice of Funding Availability: BJA FY 21 Project Safe Neighborhoods (PSN) Funding 

Southern District of California 
 
1. Three new forms have been added to the SANDAG web site for the Southern District of 

California that should be submitted with grant applications for PSN funding. These include: 
 
 
Applicant Disclosure of Pending Applications 
 
Certification of De Minimis Indirect Cost Rate 
 
 Certified Assurances 
 
These three forms are in addition to the four forms that were already listed with the NFA when it was 
originally posted (Privacy Certification, High Risk Status Disclosure, Disclosure of Lobbying Activities, 
and Certification Form). 
 
 
 
Any questions regarding this funding opportunity should be directed to Ruben Casillas at 
Ruben.Casillas@sandag.org or (619) 595-1319. 
 
 
 
    

 
 
 

https://www.sandag.org/uploads/projectid/projectid_630_31568.pdf
https://www.sandag.org/uploads/projectid/projectid_630_31569.pdf
https://www.sandag.org/uploads/projectid/projectid_630_31570.pdf
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